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Dear Readers, From the Editor’s Desk 
 

Greetings! We had yet another eventful quarter, including the 23rd NFIC in 
collaboration with the North America Taiwanese Engineering & Science Association, 
Silicon Valley Chapter (NATEA, https://natea.org/), which was well attended. Speakers 
from Taiwan and USA presented on emerging trends in Applied Data Science. The 
event received registrations from several countries as depicted in the pie chart 
presented inside. A list of past conference themes and venues that hosted NFIC in the 
past 22 years is also included inside. 

 
Articles for future issues are welcome on all topics related to the IEEE Computer 
Society charter and if possible, relate to the Silicon Valley. One of the aims of this 
magazine is to encourage hobbyists who may not have time for full-fledged 
research but are still interested in publishing on leading technical topics. Please 
submit your articles on our website here: https://r6.ieee.org/scv- cs/?p=2036. 
 
The September talks, including the award ceremony were in-person. The talks were 
collocated with IEEE GHTC conference at Santa Clara University. Please subscribe 
to the chapter mailing list and follow the chapter social media pages and groups to get 
timely updates and take advantage of the events. Most of the past events of our 
chapter are available on IEEE.tv https://ieeetv.ieee.org/search?search_q=scv-cs and on 
YouTube, where they are live broadcasted: 
https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PLLsxQYv4DdJlYcGPwqUJsnHmfqMtB3eSJ 

 
We are looking for more volunteers to help in various roles. You can help as a reviewer of 
the articles, papers, be a guest editor for special issues, help organize conferences and 
events, help with the publicity for our events, and more. Please consider being part of 
the success story by signing up here: https://r6.ieee.org/scv- cs/?p=2039. With the onset 
of the winter season, let’s continue to Feedforward the chapter to a bright new future. 
Hope you are all with me in my efforts. Happy reading and happiness always! 
 
With every best wish,    Sunday, September 25, 2022 
Vishnu		S.	Pendyala	 																																														San Jose, California, USA 
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Mailing List 
http://listserv.ieee.org/cgi- 
bin/wa?SUBED1=cs-chap-scv&A=1 

 
Please note: 

 
Feedforward is published 
quarterly by the Santa Clara 
Valley (SCV) of the IEEE 
Computer Society (CS), a non- 
profit organization. Views and 
opinions expressed in 
Feedforward are those of 
individual authors, contributors 
and advertisers and they may 
differ from policies and official 
statements of IEEE CS SCV 
Chapter. These should not be 
construed as legal or professional 
advice. The IEEE CS SCV 
Chapter, the publisher, the editor 
and the contributors are not 
responsible for any decisions 
taken by readers on the basis of 
these views and opinions. 
Although every care is being 
taken to ensure genuineness of 
the writings in this publication, 
Feedforward does not attest to 
the originality of the respective 
authors’ content. 
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